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Human Rights/Equity Committee Reporting Procedures 

The Nashua Community College Human Rights/Equity Committee (HREC) is sensitive 

to the threat and/or embarrassment an individual may experience in coming forward 

with a complaint regarding discriminatory behavior. The reporting procedures outlined 

below are designed to provide a safe, confidential, and supportive environment in 

which an individual may discuss his/her concerns.  This committee has been put in 

place for use by students, faculty, staff and administration.  

Complaints of discrimination, or of retaliation for making such complaints, may be 

reported directly to NCC's Human Rights/Equity Committee Chairperson at 

ncchumanrights@ccsnh.edu . Complaints may also be reported to any member of the 

HREC or NCC's faculty, staff, or administration, who will then refer the complaint(s) 
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